
  

 

GRACE NOTES — March 2024 



2 

 

February Vestry Meeting Highlights 

Shrove Tuesday  

Thank you to all the members of the congregation who volunteered 

their time to plan, shop, cook, prepare and cleanup for the Shrove 

Tuesday Community Pancake Supper. Our guests  enjoyed the 

event!  

 Treasurer/Finance reported adjustments to the budget: monies moved from the Music Fund 

of the UIF to retain a full- time organist and provide for supply organists.  

 An escrow fund was created to fund the tri-annual audits. Equal amounts to be deposited 

each year.  

 Created a line-item expense for the every three year professional audit, with $0 amount this 

year (so we remember to add to it next year).  

 A 2023 surplus is being put into “Properties”, earmarked for roofing.  

 Donation from the Friday AA group put into the Building Fund. 

 The parochial report will be submitted to the Diocese in March.  

 Next vestry meeting is March 21. 
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Help Wanted: Live Streamers Needed 

Forum Lenten Study 

 

 

The book for the Lenten Study is 

Called to Act: The Origins of Christian   

Responsibility   

by Michael Hopkins 

Time: After the Sunday Service 

We could use some more volunteers to run the livestream on Sundays so 

that those who cannot be with us can still participate in the Service and 

those that are curious  can see what a Sunday service at Grace looks like.  

Live Streaming can be as simple or as complex as you comfortable with. . 

If you are interested please talk to Allen, Ashley or Terry.  Thanks!  
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Easter Baskets for Preschoolers 

Have you seen us on Facebook? 

Grace Church  livestreams our 9:00 AM Sunday service on our Facebook page. It can be  

convenient during travel or bad weather. Can’t find our Facebook Page? Click the social media 

icons in the header and footer on our website at GraceEpiscopalBaldwinsville.org.  

Communication Coordinator  

Allen’s Scheduled Office Hours  

 Tues    –   ish   Wed 6- ?  Other hours as needed 

Hours may change without notice  

 

Office@GraceEpiscopalBaldwsinville.org 

   Easter Bags for Head Start Preschoolers 

    
Help Outreach brighten the lives of local children by donating items for their  
Easter baskets. 
 
Next time you are shopping, pick up a few extra items--- 
  
small toys or games, books, writing tools, paper pads, activity kits,  
stickers, small bouncy balls, sidewalk chalk, soap bubbles, jump ropes,  
watercolors, bath toys, --- anything small and fun for young children.  
 
Edible treats are also fine—small cookies, Easter candy, fruit gummies, crackers.  (Please 
make sure these are individually wrapped or in individual packets) 
 
We are putting together 17 baskets this year so please be generous!  
 
Please deliver your donations to church by Tuesday, March 26 so that Head Start can deliver 
the baskets to the children before their spring break begins. 
 

Have Fun and Thank You! 
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Grace Episcopal Church 

 110 Oswego Street 

Baldwinsville, NY  13027 - 0006 

Worship  

Sunday 9: 00 A.M. Alternating Holy Eucharist Rite 1 and Rite 2 

  

110 Oswego Street, Baldwinsville, NY 13027       

 315 635 3214 

office@graceepiscopalbaldwinsville.org 
 

Website: GraceEpiscopalBaldwinsville.org 


